
 
 

July 13, 2021 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Dougherty, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE 
Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: GoDaddy.com, LLC 
 Notification of Address and Contact Change 
 
Dear Mr. Dougherty: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of GoDaddy.com, LLC (“Company”) to notify the 
Commission of the Company’s new address and contact information, as indicated below:  
 

Address Contact 

2155 East GoDaddy Way, Tempe, AZ 85284 Kelli J. Rockandel 
(520) 820-9067 
krockandel@godaddy.com 
 

Tony Guzman 
(760) 504-6498 
gguzman@godaddy.com 
 

 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or 
via email to cwightman@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Connie Wightman 
 
Connie Wightman 
Consultant 
 
tms: ORx2101 
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